
 

 

 

Special Education Advisory Committee (SEAC) 

Town Hall on November 4, 2024 for Parents/Guardians/Caregivers of Students 
with Disabilities/Special Education Needs 

 

Location: Virtual or In-person 
TDSB Board Office, 5050 Yonge St., North York 

 

Time:  7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

TDSB’s Special Education Advisory Committee (SEAC) includes volunteers who advise the TDSB on 

how to improve special education programs and services. We want your feedback and to learn from 

your experience. 

TDSB SEAC is hosting a Town Hall. This is an opportunity for families who have a child with a 

disability/special education needs to share their experiences at school.   

We will ask you 2 questions: 

1. What barriers to learning have you and your child encountered in school? 

2. What recommendations do you have to enhance services and experiences for students receiving 

special education services?  

We will use this information to help develop recommendations for the TDSB on how it can better 

serve these students. The Town Hall is not set up to give you advice on how to navigate TDSB 

services. Families needing help with this regarding their child’s services should contact their school’s 

principal and superintendent. 

At the Town Hall, you will get up to 5 minutes to share your experiences. If you want to attend in-

person or online, please complete this registration form.  If instead, you would like to submit a 

pre-recorded video, your written comments, or even an artistic piece, email it to 

lianne.dixon@tdsb.on.ca. 

At the Town Hall and in any feedback you send in, to respect privacy, please do not use the 

names of specific staff or schools. SEAC cannot investigate specific problems. We want to 

learn from your feedback on what system-wide reforms we should recommend to TDSB. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4T-HBPk-Pnr4SNpyInyYWag_7-JfO78mnD0pNaNkGT6H5IQ/viewform?usp=pp_url
mailto:lianne.dixon@tdsb.on.ca

